
Ticket Application for Sumo Wrestling Tournament in Kyoto 

The Kyoto Executive Committee of the Grand Sumo Tournament in Kyoto has kindly offered 

tickets of the sumo matches in Kyoto scheduled for October to international students in the 

hope that they can deepen their understanding of Japanese traditional culture by watching 

sumo matches. We are accepting applications from international students who are studying 

in Kyoto prefecture. 

 

1 Time and Location 

Date and Time 

Thursday, October 17th, 2024 

You can watch sumo matches between 9:00 am and 3:00 pm. 

Venue 

Kataoka Arena Kyoto （Kyoto City Gymnasium） 

Located at 1 Shinmei-cho, Nishikyogoku, Ukyo-ku, Kyoto City 

2  Eligible applicants 

Students who are currently studying at post-graduate or university level, junior colleges in 

Kyoto prefecture 

3  How to apply  

Please apply through the international student affairs office of your enrolled school. 

Please ask them for further information. 

4  Application period 

Please confirm with the relevant department of your school. 

5  Ticket distribution 

Your ticket will be distributed from the place of your application. 



6  Other (Additional information) 

Participants will be selected, taking into consideration the balance of participants’ 

universities in the case of too many applicants. 

Please be advised that there is a limit on the number of invitation tickets available. 


